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PUBLIC POSTING OF RECOVERED PROPERTY

During the summer and fall of 2016, the Oneida County Sheriff’s Office and Three Lakes Police Department recovered numerous items of stolen property during burglary investigations in the following townships:  Pine Lake, Crescent, Sugar Camp, Pelican, Three Lakes, Monico, and Stella in Oneida County.  Suspects were arrested, and burglaries were also identified in the Township of Harrison in Marathon County and the Township of Nashville in Forest County.  Many items were recovered from area pawn shops, and numerous items have not been identified and claimed.
If you reported a burglary or had a theft during this timeframe and have NOT been contacted by law enforcement, please contact our agency to possibly identify any recovered property.

Please contact Evidence Technician Kim Adams at (715) 361-5124 to inquire about the property or to schedule an appointment to identify property that may belong to you.  

Property not claimed after June 30, 2018, will be disposed of according to department policy and Wisconsin State Statute.  
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